
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20th May 2020 

Re: Year 7 Arete Residential 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are in a constantly changing environment at the moment with much uncertainty about 

schooling in general.  We are within a 30-day window of the planned residential trip taking 

place and following guidance regarding COVID-19, we feel that the only option is to cancel the 

trip and I’m sure you will be relieved.  I understand that we are close to the due date, but if we 

had acted sooner, then there would have been a potential for the school and yourselves to lose 

money.   

The school is in the process of claiming a refund for the deposits from our insurance company 

and as and when we hear any further details, we will contact you again.  I would also like to 

thank you for your patience within this matter as it could take some time before we are in a 

position to return monies in a safe fashion, but please do not come into school.  

If you have any further concerns, please do not hesitate in contacting the school using either 

the phone system or emails. 

Stay safe and well  

 

Mr. J Colclough 
Deputy Headteacher 
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